
April 4, 2022

Greetings,

We are writing to notify you that Kerr McGee Oil & Gas Onshore, LP, a subsidiary of Oxy, 
will soon begin the next phase of developing oil and natural gas wells in your community. We 
are committed to being good neighbors by providing frequent and transparent information, 
safeguarding the environment, and protecting the health and safety of employees and 
communities.

Enclosed, you will find information about the phases of energy development and well 
locations. Please visit our website OxyColoradoStakeholder.com for more information on oil 
and natural gas development. Below is a summary of the planned work and the estimated 
schedule. 

For up-to-date information on timing please visit oxycoloradostakeholder.com/project-updates

Our standard practices align with the guidelines of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation 
Commission (COGCC) and the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
(CDPHE). The development and mitigation techniques for this location are carefully planned 
to ensure temporary impacts are minimized. Mitigations during development include a robust 
traffic management plan, installation of sound walls and continuous air monitoring. 

To access the most up to date information on current projects, please visit the Project 
Updates tab on our website oxycoloradostakeholder.com/project-updates

Sincerely,
Stakeholder Relations Team
Hours: Monday - Friday, 7 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Phone: 866.248.9577
Email: ColoradoStakeholder@oxy.com
After-hours and emergency line: 970.515.1500 

Phase Work activity Estimated start Estimated end
1 - 3 Construction, casing, drilling Completed

4 Hydraulic fracturing Late April 2022 Mid June 2022
5 Facility construction In Progress Mid May 2022
6 Reclaim site Sept 2022 Sept 2022



AREA OF OPERATION
When you contact us please reference: 




